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I am in support for the legislation to end the emergency powers our Governor is holding.  This
has gone on too long and it is time to stop.  Our Legislature needs to get back to work and 
our Governor does not speak for everyone, nor do the Democrats.  All voices need to be 
heard and listened to.  I support the proposed amendments to curtail executive power that our
Governor holds and as such, was able to spend all the states funds! Now our taxes are going 
way up. This is wrong.
 I support our Republican party and want fairness back in our legislature. It is also time to let 
all businesses open and let all voices be heard!
Thank you


